
Sunday, July 20 2025
Please complete the Worship Response Card (WRC) in your bulletin and 

place it in the offering plate to express interest, submit a prayer request, 
update your contact information or to sign up for an opportunity.  

. . . 

Pathways of Discipleship
Sunday, July 20, 9:30 - 10:30 a.m. in the Chapel (no zoom)

Recordings will be available on YouTube the following Tuesday
Next Sunday we will be joined by the 4 individuals serving as 

Stapleton-Davidson Interns. This summer, these young people 
have been serving in various organizations across the city as 
“an exploration of the Christian faith and its implications for 

urban service and social issues.” We will have an opportunity to 
hear about the history of this program, its place in our stained-
glass windows, and about the ways in which this internship has 
impacted the lives and pathways of discipleship of each intern.    

Join a “Class Team” for Children’s Sunday School
Calling all parents and supporters of Children’s Ministry! We are 

making exciting changes and we’d love your joyful participation! We 
are looking to create Sunday School teacher teams for next school 

year. Each class will have a “class team” who will rotate teaching and 
communicating with the class. Would you like to be part of this 

important team? The more the merrier! We believe this structure will 
strengthen relationships between our children and adults. Write “Class 

Team” on your WRC if you’re interested, or have any questions!

Volunteers Needed: Mezzanine 
Kids Craft & Gym Day!

Sunday, July 27, 1:30 - 2:30 p.m., Covenant Recreation Wing
We’re looking for volunteers to help out as we host a fun 

afternoon for the kids at the Mezzanine at Covenant’s gym. You 
can lend a hand at a craft station or help supervise on the gym 
floor. Come share some joy and a little glitter—no basketball 
skills required! Write “Mezzanine” on your WRC to sign up.

Operation Sandwich for Roof Above 
Drop off Monday, August 4 from 10:00 - 10:30 a.m., Welcome Center
Looking for a family-friendly volunteer activity this summer? Sign 

up to make 25 sandwiches or donate a case of bottled water for 
Roof Above. Write “Sandwiches” on your WRC to sign up.



Installation Service for Serenitye Taylor
Sunday, August 10

During 11:00 a.m. Worship in the Sanctuary
Celebrate this special day in the life of our church as Serenitye 

Taylor is installed as Associate Minister for Congregational 
Life. All are invited to join us at 11:00 a.m. for worship and the 

installation, followed by a reception in the Welcome Center.

Men’s Shelter Dinner Volunteers: Cook Texas 
Hash, Bake Cookies, or Serve a Meal!

Deadline: Sunday, July 27
On the fifth Tuesdays (about four times a year), volunteers from 
Covenant serve donated Texas Hash casseroles to neighbors who 

rely on the shelter. Casseroles and desserts are needed to help 
with this Ministry! We also need help delivering and serving 
the food. This is a great way for families to be involved and 

help our neighbors. Reach out to Terry and Lecia Horne with 
questions! Write “Texas Hash” on your WRC to sign up.

College and Seminary Scholarships
Apply at any time! Download applications at:

covenantpresby.org/scholarships
At Covenant, we’ve been proud to support college students for 

many years through the Douglas E. Matthias Scholarship Program. 
This program offers need-based scholarships to help graduating 

high school seniors and college freshmen take the next step in their 
education. We also provide scholarships for students attending 

Union Presbyterian Seminary, as well as for those pursuing 
graduate studies that prepare them for a life of Christian service.

Yucatan Adult Mission Trip
October 19 - 25, 2025

This fall, we will work with our mission partner in the Yucatan, 
Accion Ministries, to support their work of strengthening 

Mayan communities. We will help Accion with various 
construction needs as well as support the larger town by 

leading Vacation Bible School with the local children. For more 
information visit covenantpresby.org/service-trips-2025

We’re Hiring: Administrative Assistant for 
Education and Mission and Outreach

covenantpresby.org/job-openings
We’re hiring a new Administrative Assistant for Education and 
Mission and Outreach. This person will have the opportunity 
to work with two thriving ministries in the church in various 
administrative tasks while supporting exciting programs such 
as children’s ministry, large speaker events, mission trips and 
more. A revision has been made to the expected work schedule, 

and we encourage you to visit our website for more details.


